
 

 

Sutton Energy Committee  

Meeting Minutes 

September 17, 2019 
 

Attendance: Dana Patoine, Mary Waldron, Chip Devenger, Darlene Ahrens 

The meeting was called to order at 1800 

Introductions were made  

 

The minutes for the June 18, 2019 and notes from the July 16, 2019 meetings were read and approved as 

read. 

 

Mary reported on the webinar about Window Dressers.  There will be work days when we can go and see what 

the process looks like and volunteer to help.  That would give us a better idea of what the process is. 

Mary will try to find the dates of the work days. 

 

Darlene gave updates on the new income guidelines for the Heat Squad.  They have received additional money 

so there is more assistance for people. 

 

There was discussion as to whether there was any source of funds to do an energy audit of municipal 

buildings.  We are thinking of the Town Clerk’s Office.  Questions of lighting etc.  Dana will see if there is 

information about who did the audit on the new fire station.  Darlene will check other sources. 

 

Tabling:  A report was given of the past tabling and it was noted that on Saturday, David Tucker and Darlene 

would be at the recycling center.  David would like to also give information about the effort to help bring 

broadband to Sutton and other towns.  All were in agreement that it would be good to give this information 

out.  Darlene will also be giving out information about the town survey.  Any material left over from the 

tabling will be made available at the Town Clerk’s Office. 

 

Review of the brochure.  This will be available at the tabling.  

 

The next meeting will be October 15.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 1900 

Respectfully submitted 

Darlene Ahrens 


